
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Fountain Valley Fire Department has partnered with the Fountain Valley 
Community Foundation to distribute toys to nonprofit and community organizations 
in Fountain Valley this holiday season. Toys will be distributed to nonprofit organizations 
and community groups within Fountain Valley. 

 
If you are a nonprofit or community organization, please complete one of the following: 
 
1) The toy request form below including your 501(c)3 Tax ID number (if applicable) for 

verification, and send to Christie.Araiza@fountainvalley.gov  
 

2) Visit www.FVCommunityfoundation.org  to submit this Toy Request Application online 
 
3) Call (714) 593-4430, or (714) 839-8611 for more information regarding the Toy Drive 

While the FVCF will do our very best to meet all your needs, please know that there is no 
guarantee that you will receive toys. We appreciate your understanding. 

 

Agency Name:   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please list below or on a separate sheet the Age group (Under 3, 4-7, 8-10, 10-13 or 13+) and 

Gender of the Child/Children requesting toys; 

Are you a Non-Profit? Yes               No 

Contact Name:__________________________ 

Phone Number:__________________________ 

Address:_________________________________
_________________________________________ 

 

501 (c) 3 Number:____________________________ 

Holiday Event Day:___________________________ 

E-Mail: ______________________________________ 

 

DEADLINE TO SUBMIT FOR TOYS IS DECEMBER 20, 2024. THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT! 
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